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	This update from the Review Steering Group (RSG) contains information on its work to improve community pharmacy contractor support and representation. 

Last chance to register for National Briefing Event on proposals to improve PSNC and LPCs
The Pharmacy Review Steering Group (RSG) is holding a final National Contractor Briefing Event on its proposals to strengthen PSNC and the LPCs tomorrow night.

Contractors are reminded that the virtual event will take place on Tuesday 7th June from 7-9pm and is an excellent opportunity to hear directly from RSG Members about the proposals and to ask them questions.

Register for tomorrow's briefing event 

Vote now on the proposals for the future of PSNC and LPCs
Contractors now have just over ten days left to vote on the RSG's proposals to improve PSNC and the LPCs before the deadline on 17th June.

All contractors should by now have received their unique link for the online voting portal from takepart@cesvotes.com. This has been sent to the shared NHSmail email inbox of each pharmacy premises, or to a nominated head office contact.

The vote asks contractors to either accept or reject the proposals in their entirety. The ballot question is as follows: Do you accept the proposals setting the direction for pharmacy representation? Civica Election Services are managing and overseeing the vote and are also acting as Independent Scrutineer, to ensure the impartiality and integrity of the process. 

Read the proposals 

Helping you to understand the proposals
To help contractors to understand the proposals and to make an informed decision when voting, the RSG has produced several short animations along with a two-page proposals summary. 

The RSG also continues to publish the answers to all the questions submitted by contractors about the proposals and the vote and recently produced a short FAQs podcast, during which RSG members answer a number of key questions about the proposals. 

Please note: There is still time for contractors to submit questions to the RSG on the proposals or on the vote.

Submit a question 

P3 publishes podcast about RSG proposals
P3 Magazine has released a podcast in which RSG Member Aneet Kapoor and Secretary James Wood are interviewed about the work of the RSG and its proposals to improve PSNC and the LPCs. 

Listen to the podcast

For more information about the RSG and its work, please visit: https://pharmacy-review.org/
	

	
	
	




			Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG)
The Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support.
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